
Mid Wisconsin ATV Trailblazers 
June 10 2024 meeting 

 
 

Meeting was called to order 
 
Secretary report was given and accepted. 
 
Treasurer report was given and accepted. 
 
Have been working on opening the trails from the tornado that went through.  Burma didn’t have much 
damage but the Edgar trail was bad.  Edgar trail is opened up except for the stretch from Highway P to 
Big Rapids Road.  Will still need clearing but this will need to wait till after July 1st 
 
Haven’t heard back from the county if there is any emergency money to help with this so we will not 
mow the grass until after July 1st. 
 
A few new trees have fallen due to the high winds we have been having and the ground being so wet. 
 
Mower needs greasing and blades need sharpening before we can start mowing.  Dean will get to this. 
 
Some members of the Eau Pleine River Rats Club have showed an interest in joining our club to help 
with the trail maintenance.  Applications were sent with member that already joined to give out at their 
next meeting. 
 
Blower still needs painting if anyone has time to do this.  Contact Dean 715-297-2408 if interested. 
 
Turn in any time worked on the trail by the beginning of July so we can close out the fiscal year which 
ends June 30th.  Please include date, number of hours and equipment used and send to Cindy 715-581-
2468 or cindy.manecke@gmail.com. 
 
Dean is going to check with Service Motors to see if they have come up with an offset mower that would 
work with our tractor. 
 
Meeting was adjourned. 
 
Next meeting will be held on Monday July 8th. 
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